
Dear Friends of Hellenic Paediatric Anaesthesia!

The ESPA is delighted to welcome colleagues and friends from all over 

the world in beautiful Athens for our annual Conference.

The program covers current topics presented and discussed in 

lectures, panel discussions, problem-based learnings sessions and 

workshops. 

Both expert paediatric anaesthesia providers and less experienced 

colleagues with an interest in paediatric anaesthesia will be addressed 

during the conference.

Beyond sessions and panels, we are proud to present abstracts 

submitted by friends of the ESPA.

Finally, the program leaves space and opportunity to network, discuss 

and share knowledge.

We are happy to welcome you to meet and join the ESPA community.

Looking forward to see you end of September in beautiful Athens, 

Michael Brackhahn, MHBA

ESPA President
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